


I write this in support of Dr Kerin Phadke, who treated my wife Marcia with 
chemotherapy for Non-Hodgkins Lymphoma over the past year or two. This 
treatment was successful and Marcia’s tumours have gone and she is now in 
remission. 
 
At all times Dr Phadke inspired us with confidence in his professional expertise 
and his good humour is exceptional. We would recommend Dr Phadke as 
brilliant oncologist and a caring, wonderful man. 
 
Richard Newburg 

 
 

 




